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   BRC GENERAL NOTICE 

         #2024 – 008 
 

                        Effective 0001, July 1st, 2024. 
 

 

 

 

To: ALL Employees 
 
 

Subject: Road Access Crossing at General Office Temporary Closure.  

 

On Tuesday July 2nd from 0600 – 1900, the vehicle access crossing just east of the General Office Building 
will be closed and block off to all vehicle and pedestrian traffic. This closure is due to a rail replacement 
project taking place for the track that leads under the Hump Tower. Please use alternative access (shown 
in map below) to access the General Office during this time. 

 

 

 

Terry Hartwig 

Superintendent of Safety 
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